





The children have had a lovely week learning about Easter, eating Hot Cross buns, making Easter bunny hats and cards and they found all of the Easter eggs on our Easter egg hunt. They have also learnt about floating and sinking using different objects to investigate. They have been learning how to measure the length and height of dinosaurs using cubes and forming numbers outside using the squirty water bottles. We hope you all have a Happy Easter, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.











































